FIRE PROCEDURES FOR PAVILION USERS
General
Every user is responsible for maintaining fire safety by avoiding creating fire hazards with flammable material which must not be brought into the buildings. Fire exits and routes must be kept clear and, in the event of an alarm being raised (this will be verbal unless a fire alarm is installed).  Users are required to make an orderly exit to the designated assembly point.   Details of this can be found on the Fire Action Notices that are clearly displayed at exits/entrances throughout the building. The Club representative or the appointed club fire marshal is required to draw the attention to the home and away teams, (that they are responsible for) to the fire safety arrangements.  They should be responsible for guiding them out in the event of an evacuation. 
Each team should have an appointed Fire Marshall.  Each time the facility is used a Fire Marshall must be present.
Fire Marshall Responsibility
Prior to using the facility the appointed Fire Marshal is required to familiarize themselves with the layout of the building including all fire exits.  This should include checking to see if the building has a fire alarm installed.

Fire Marshals should identify any person or persons who may require special assistance prior to using the facilities and endeavour to ensure that assistance is provided in case of fire.
On discovering fire or smoke the alarm needs to be raised by either shouting ‘FIRE’ or using, if present, the building’s fire alarm system.

On hearing the alarm all persons should immediately evacuate the building in an orderly fashion.  This should be via the nearest fire exit or external door and then make their way to the designated fire assembly point, as identified on the Fire Action Notices located within the building.
The Fire Marshall should co-ordinate the contacting of the Fire Brigade/emergency services by calling 999 and remembering to give the following information:

· Site name and address which is identified on the Fire Action Notices. The designated fire marshal should have knowledge of site details prior to any game.

· An approximate location of the fire within the building.
· Identify any users who need medical attention. 
The Fire Marshall should also:

· Ensure no-one re-enters the building until the emergency services identify that it is safe to enter.
· Make sure all users leave access routes clear to the building for the fire brigade or other emergency services.
Please note specific requirements for certain venues as outlined below:
Tudor Sports Ground  -  Ensure that the fire exit door located in the kitchen area is opened externally prior to use.
Victoria Recreation Ground – Ensure the outside shutters are open in the bowls main hall prior to use.
Please tick the box on your Eventapp Application to acknowledge your understanding and agreement to adhere to the procedures outlined above.
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